
 

 

 

 

Friday 12th February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Firstly, thank you for your continued support during the partial school closures. We are 
proud to have offered daily provision for children of critical workers and our most 
vulnerable learners, in school. Your children are an absolute credit to you all; it has been 
a joy to teach them daily.  

As a school, we will continue to provide track and trace during the holidays. If your child 
develops symptoms of coronavirus during the holidays, please organise for your child to 
be tested. If your child tests positive please contact school. If a child develops symptoms 
within 48 hours of the end of term and subsequently tests positive, their class bubble 
will be instructed to self-isolate. It is vital this is communicated with school, so that we 
can act accordingly and ensure we help to prevent the spread of the virus.  

If you need to alert school to a positive case, please email school at: 

covidpositive@stmarys.npcat.org.uk 

School emergency phone number, should you need to make contact out of hours: 

07553 042145  

Have a safe and restful half term.  

Mrs McClurey 
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